
 

 

 

 

 

 
FINAL NOTICE 

TO 

CENTERVILLE-OSTERVILLE-MARSTONS MILLS 

WATER DEPARTMENT CONSUMERS 

 

PURSUANT TO MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL LAWS, CHAPTER 40, SECTION 

42A THROUGH 42F, AND CHAPTER 165, SECTION 11A THROUGH 11E, THE 

CENTERVILLE-OSTERVILLE-MARSTONS MILLS WATER DEPARTMENT 

THROUGH ITS BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS, HAS MAILED FINAL 

DEMAND BILLS TO THOSE CUSTOMERS WITH OUTSTANDING WATER BILLS. 

THESE ACCOUNTS NOT PAID BY SEPTEMBER 19, 2019 WILL BE SUBJECT TO 

SERVICE TERMINATION. ALL SERVICES TERMINATED SHALL BE SUBJECT 

TO A $60.00 RECONNECTION CHARGE. IF NECESSARY, PLEASE CALL OUR 

OFFICE AT 508-428-6691 TO ARRANGE A PAYMENT SCHEDULE. 

 

SERVICE WILL BE RECONNECTED ONLY DURING THE NORMAL WORKING 

HOURS OF 8:00 A.M. TO 4:00 P.M., MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY. 

 

   THE BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS, 

   SCOTT E CROSBY, CHAIRMAN 

   PETER HANSEN 

   KEVIN J MEDEIROS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


